
                                                
 

First Vehicle Services 
3009 Pamplico Highway 
Florence, SC 29505 

Memo   

February 23, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Takiyah A Douse 

Director Central Services Director  

Augusta GA 30906 

 

Dear Ms. Douse 

 
This is the time of year most of our customers are working on their budgets and planning for the 
upcoming budget year. With that understanding we would request Augusta Richmond GA 
consider the contract extension option in the contract outlined in Section One Article One below. 
Therefore, by mutual agreement FVS would like to extend the contract from January 1, 2022 
through December 31, 2022. 
 
 

 
 
In addition, Section 13 of the contract allows for a budget increase based on the CPI. The Current 
CPI is 3.4% but we could accept a 1.5% increase on labor, parts, and overheads to help bring us 
back up to budget and help Augusta with their budget.  As you know we ran $23,000 over budget 
in 2020. We are not requesting any increase to the fees.  
 
This increase would raise the current budget by $36,143 for a total of $2,963,946 annually.  
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Memo   

 
 
Thanks for taking this option in consideration.  
 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached any time at 843-319-3157 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Breeden 

 
Region Vice President  
First Vehicle Services 
 
 


